TOWN OF HAMILTON
September 2024

IMPORTANT INFORMATION TO KNOW........

The month of September brings the end of summer break for
the kids. This means kids will be out early in the morning to
catch the school bus and after school. Please remember this
and drive slow in Town.

The month of September also starts with a letter to get ready
for flood season. The prediction is for more rain and winds this
year. Please make sure your yards are cleaned up and ready
for quick evacuation if needed this year. Watch for Flood
Letters of recommendations of what you should do to be
prepared this winter. Being prepared for flooding makes for a
less stressful event. Please also take note that there will be NO
parking at the Janicki Fuel Station. Please have a place lined up
prior to last minute of having to leave Town in case of flood.
There will also be an Upper Skagit Disaster Preparedness
Guide in the Concrete Herald.

The Hamilton Christmas Gift Giving tree will be going up in
Town Hall this month to start collecting names for kids and
adults. Please contact Town Hall if you have or know a family
in need that could use a little happiness this Christmas.

The Hamilton food bank is accepting donations
of dry and canned goods. Donations can be
taken to Town Hall.

Town Meeting
September 10" @7:00pm

Town Workshop
Meeting

September 24
@6:30pm

Town Hall Closed
September 2"
Labor Day

Food Bank Open
Every Tuesday

Community Action
15t & 3" Tuesday of the
Month

Town Hall Hours
Monday — Friday
8:00am to 4:00pm

EVENTS:

Boots Bar & Grill
Live Music every
Friday Night



